

OUR NEXT 50 YEARS BEGIN NOW!

Dear <Salutation>,

We are so excited to share that Minnesota All-State Lutheran Choir is back this summer for the first time since 2019! We enjoyed two wonderful summers in 2018 and 2019 on Concordia's campus before having to halt our activities due to the negative impacts of COVID-19. We know this year will be the start of rebuilding a firm foundation to provide the MASLC experience for many years to come.

The singers will gather on Concordia's campus for nine days this month singing praises to God, spending time in fellowship, and enjoying a multitude of faith discoveries through our music-making! Our time together this summer will be very special indeed. We will have morning chapel services that'll start the day off beautifully. These will be led by our camp chaplain, Simon Fensom (a proud parent of two MASLC alums!), my colleague at the piano and organ, Andrew Steinberg, our camp co-director, Greta Nelson, and several students from the music education and church music programs at Concordia. We will also enjoy several hours each day in group rehearsals singing a wide variety of music – folk songs, spirituals, hymn arrangements, and even a bit of vocal jazz.

In this first year back, we will replace the weeklong tour with a weekend run-out event in Spicer, Minn., where we will perform at Faith Lutheran Church at 7 p.m. Saturday, June 24. We're also excited to have a presence in churches in the Fargo-Moorhead community. We'll meet with members of church choirs to do a hymn sing-along and other service projects. Our time together will conclude with a showcase concert at 1 p.m. Sunday, June 25, at Trinity Lutheran Church in Moorhead. I hope you're able to join us for a concert if you are in the area.

I am confident that memories will be made, and MASLC will start shining its light again this summer! We are so thankful for the support we've enjoyed from loyal supporters like you for the last several decades and we would greatly appreciate your gift to help support singer scholarships and other necessary expenses as we begin the next 50 years of meaningful music-making by young people.

Thank you for your consideration, and God bless you and yours this summer!

Take care,

Michael Culloton Artistic Director and Conductor Minnesota All-State Lutheran Choir

Michael Cullo Fon

CUT HERE -<< Entity ID>> DM24MASLC 925648/0623

YOUR GENEROSITY MAKES A DIFFERENCE

Minnesota All-State Lutheran Choir

| A Summer Program of Concordia College | |
|--|--|
| < <combined mailing="" name="">></combined> | Payment Method |
| < <street 1="" line="">></street> | ☐ Check (payable to Concordia College - MASLC) |
| < <city>>, <<state>> <<zip>></zip></state></city> | ☐ Credit card (ConcordiaCollege.edu/MASLC) → ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ ☐ |
| Thank you for your support! | ☐ I would like to make this gift in honor/memory of |
| Gift Information | |
| Founder's Circle – gifts of \$5,000 or more | ☐ I would like to receive email updates about MASLC. |
| Conductor's Circle – gifts of \$500 or more | Minnesota All-State Lutheran Choir Concordia College, 901 8th St. S., Moorhead, MN 56562 800.699.9896 or 218.299.3733 • ConcordiaCollege.edu/MASLC |
| ☐ Chorister's Circle – gifts of \$50 or more | |
| Other amount \$ | |
| | |

All contributions are tax deductible. Donors will be recognized in our tour program.